
 

 

28th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Science Takeover- Donations for 6CK 
 

As you will know from the letter that went out last week, on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th July the children 

and teachers at Oswald Road will be taking part in a Science Takeover. We are asking for parent/carer 

donations of the following items for 6CK: 

 

 Tupperware 

 Apples 

 Lemon juice 

 Lime juice 

 Salt 

 Vinegar 

 Clingfilm 

 Kitchen foil 

 Eggs 

 Bubble wrap 

 Toilet roll 

 Range of metals 

 Paperclips 

 Food colouring 

 Lemonade  

 Milk 

  

If you are able to donate any of the items above, please either hand them in to your child’s teacher, or 

take it to the school office for them to pass on for you. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Chris Keeley 

6CK Class Teacher 


